
SURREY DARTS ORGANISATION 
FULL MEMBER OF THE UNITED KINGDOM DARTS 

ASSOCIATION 
 

HON. PRESIDENT: ALINE COOK 

  
CHAIRMAN              VICE CHAIRMAN         GENERAL SECRETARY        ASST SECRETARY TREASURER             PR/SPONSORSHIP TRAVEL SECRETARY 
Teri Kidwell  Dave Mann                  Ali Tomkins                         Angie Frewin Hannah Tomkins     Eloise Milburn             Debbie Trodd 
07788 276730 07873 536171            07983327215                      07435 309371 07922 252586          07792686753               07799835329 
 
MEN’S TEAM MGR    LADIES TEAM MGR YOUTH MANAGER    MINUTES SECRETARY MEN’S S/L SECRETARY LADIES S/L SECRETARY 
Gary Creamer                    Angie Frewin                          Daryl Reino      Lisa Munt  Debbie Webb 
07956 651892                    07435 309371                          07796 355370          07739 883725 07860 827161 
 
        

7th August 2022 

 

 

Good afternoon, Ladies, 

 

 

I wish to thank everyone who attended the Ladies Super League AGM meeting held on Sunday 7th August 

2022 at the Central Ward Club. 

 

The meeting was opened by the Chairman – Teri Kidwell. 

 

Everyone agreed that the outcome of last seasons’ amendment to change to a singles league to 

encourage more players to the Super League to field a Ladies County Side, was very successful and the 

players picked for County Selection did a great job.  The consensus was that although this was successful in 

its purpose, changes were needed to allow for more socialization, team camaraderie, time issues and more 

weeks available to complete the fixtures.  

 

We had three Proposals put forward and after a good discussion it was voted unanimously that we would 

continue to run the Super League as a Singles League as before, with some changes to the Rules and 

Format of Play. 

 

A summary of what has been agreed is listed below, but I attach a full copy of the new Amended Rules 

which will become valid from the start of our playing Season. 

 

1. Two games of singles per night – 501 best of 5 games – Points scored per legs won. 

2. Fixtures where possible to be every two weeks 

3. We have established 4 Teams, to comply with UKDA Rules for the Champions Cup – you will need to 

join one of these teams before you play a game.  

Captains elected were           Team A – Mandy Pawley 

    Team B – Hannah Tomkins 

    Team C – Gill Santos 

    Team D – Teri Kidwell      

   

4. You will be required to Chalk, or Score take immediately after you have played.  

5. Averages to be recorded on every game 

6. You must inform me of non-attendance by 2pm on the playing date or you will have points 

deducted. 

7. Results to be updated on the Surrey Forum – Toe the Oche – (or something similar if not available). 

 

SIGNING ON AND FIRST GAME OF SEASON TO START ON FRIDAY 19TH AUGUST 2022 

 

There was no other business to discuss and therefore the meeting was closed by Chairman – Teri Kidwell. 

 

I hope that this season will be even more enjoyable and look forward to seeing you all soon.  

 

 

Debbie Webb 
Ladies Super League Secretary 

debbie@readingconcreteservices.co.uk 


